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Comments: As  CrossCountry skiers and hikers  we strongly disapprove of the Mountain Coaster Project.  We

are so lucky to have the mountains nearby for recreation, to provide a good water shed and to gaze at as they

loom over us.  It is important that no new development occurs destroying trees and increasing the traffic in the

area.  Please register our strong disapproval of this project.

    Deborah Christensen  and Michel Richard     Los Lunas NM


